
From:  Francie Kelley <Francie@FrancieKelley.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 12:26:09 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Requesting extension Hollywood Center Project
 

As a 40 year resident of the Hollywood Hills, I am writing to request an extension 
to the current 45 day public comment period on the Hollywood Center Project. 

We are not living in normal times, and to expect that a comment period end
in 45 days on a project that has such HUGE ramifications for local residents, 
during a time when most of the city is shutdown due to COVID 19, is ridiculous. 

1. Libraries, where hard copies of the DEIR can be viewed are closed. 

2. Many people cannot drive, and public transportation isn’t an option
for many, not to mention even being able to gain entrance to a public building
in order to review the DEIR. 

3. While it is possible to order a copy of the DEIR for $6.00 that will ship 
via USPS, there is no certainty that these reports can even be sent
in time for proper review, or be sent at all. 

So please, stand with residents and help us by allowing the comment
period on Hollywood Center DEIR to be extended for at least 90
more days from June 1st. 

Thank you, 

Francie H. Kelley
7721 Firenze Ave. 
Los Angeles, CA  90046
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